
 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Our New YouTube Channel 

Our school has launched a YouTube channel. Traditionally we have just 
posted our videos to Facebook, but having them on a YouTube channel 
will let us share our videos more easily on our school website and 
Skoolbag app. Make sure you check it out! 
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TERM 3 WEEK 6 Monday, 27th August,  2018 

This Week’s Events: 

Wed P & C Mufti Day 

Thur Gold Archer Reward Day 

Fri 
Film Premiere THE PROMISE 
LAST DAY TERM 3 

Events Coming Up:  

15/10 Staff and Students Return 

TERM 3 WEEK 10 Monday, 24th September  2018 

SCHOOL VALUES AWARD 

Congratulations to the winners of this 
week’s Froggy draw—Kylah and Grace! 
The focus for next week is “to be safe” 

 

 

Waste Free Wednesday 

Thank you to everyone that helped make Waste Free Wednesday a great 
success. There were so many great lunch boxes and we significantly 
reduced the amount of waste that we normally produce. Additionally, all 
soft plastic brought in was put in a special bin and was taken to 
Woolworths to be recycled. Waste Free Wednesday will happen every 
Wednesday. Thank you again for making this day such a success. 

 

3/4D's VR Trip Through Time and Space 

This week, 3/4D used the STEMshare 
VR kit to travel back in time and visit 
the land of the dinosaurs. They also 
travelled to space to learn about the 
different layers of our atmosphere. To 
finish their journey they travelled to 
the Great Barrier Reef. Students had a 
great time using the VR kit. 

Camp Notes 

Notes for the 3-6 camp are due back 
by Wednesday this week. We need at 
least the notes back so that we can 
confirm numbers with the campsite. Full payment is due on the 2nd 
November.  

Enjoy Your Holidays! 

Have wonderful and safe school holidays! We will see you back on 
Monday the 15th of October. 

Matt Watt—Relieving Principal 

mailto:northnowra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.northnowra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


 

 

2018 SWIMMING & WATER SAFETY 
PROGRAM 

Arrangements have been made to include a learn to 
swim program in our school curriculum.  
This program is an intensive learn to swim program 
which develops water confidence and provides students 
with basic skills in water safety and survival.  
The program is conducted over ten days from Monday 
19th November—Friday 30th November. Each daily 
lesson is 45 minutes.  
Students in Year 2 –6 who have not reached a 
satisfactory standard of water and survival skills and are 
unable to swim 25 m confidently unaided in deep water 
are eligible to participate in the program.  
The cost for this program is $27 which includes daily 
bus transport to and from the pool and pool entry.  
Participant numbers are limited to 30 students.  
If you would like your child to participate in this program 
please acknowledge your interest on the slip below and 
return it to the school by Thursday, 27th September.   
Permission notes and further information will be sent 
home separately to those families 
who express their interest.  

 
 

2018 SWIMMING & WATER SAFETY PROGRAM 
 
I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………. 
of class/es ……………………... to participate in the School 
Swimming and Water Safety Program. 
 
I understand the cost of the program is $27 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………….. 
   (Parent/Carer) 
 

Friday, 28th September 
PIZZA 

  Ham   Cheese   Pineapple   

 Meat Lovers  Vegetarian 

  Home Bake       OR          Fruit cone 

Fruit Poppa included with all orders 

Student Name:  …………………………………………………………..…. 

Class:……………………………………………………………………….……… 

Amount enclosed: $...…………………………………………………….. 

Please return orders to the school office by  

Wednesday,  26th September 

NO LATE ORDERS CAN BE ACCEPTED 

 

THURSDAY—GOLD ARCHER REWARD DAY 

To celebrate Gold Archer achievements this term, 
students will be participating in a cinema experience 
where the hall will be transformed into a movie 
theatre. Students in K-2 will be watching Peter Rabbit 
and 3-6 will be watching Wonder. As the film is rated 
PG, permission slips will need to be returned. They can 
simply be filled in within the eForm section of the 
Skoolbag App. 

Tell Them From Me - Parent Surveys 

The online survey is open until 28th September . Your 
contribution in completing the survey is appreciated.  
Parent survey link  

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/terara2018 

THE PROMISE 
At assembly this week we will be premiering the film, 
The Promise, that our school will be submitting to the 
Film By the Bay and Basin Film Festival. Miss Cooper and 
Mr Watt have worked very hard on this film, as have the 
many students featuring in it. The film plot is as follows: 

 
School students perform an elaborate 

heist to retrieve a precious family 

heirloom before a selfish teacher 

sells it for millions. 

 

Come and enjoy the film and the presentation of our 
Gold Archer Awards. 



 

 

We will need cakes 
donated for the Country 
Fair Cake stall, items 
similar to home bake 
would be great. All 
donations of baked 
slices, cakes, cookies or 
brownies will need to 
be dropped into school 
on Friday, 19th October. 
Cakes DO NOT require 
ingredient listing on 
them. Happy Baking! 
 

P & C Mufti Day 

Wednesday, 26th September. 

Please bring in a small toy for the Country Fair 
Buddy Bags to the value of $5. NO SOFT TOYS/TEDDIES 

Suggestions—from the novelty isle at Kmart, 
Matchbox car, slime etc. 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
Raffle tickets are due in on  

TUESDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER  

Whether the book is fully sold 
or not. We need all tickets 
back ASAP. Thank you. 

TRASH & TREASURE 
PLANT & BOOK STALLS 

Start bringing in donations for the stalls, NO 
DVD’s/Videos and clothes. All items can be 

brought to school up until Friday, 19th October 

Country Fair 
MEETINGS 

Country Fair Meetings are 
being held weekly in the lead 

up to the  Fair. Ask at the 
office for the location of 

meetings. 

CAKE STALL 
 

ART STALL NOTES 
Don’t forget to return your  

Art Stall notes and  
payment of $10  

so you don’t miss out on your 
child’s artwork. 

FLYER  
DROP–OFFS 

Flyers have been printed 
and are in the school 
office for students to col-
lect and drop off around 
their neighbourhoods. 
Flyers need to dropped off 
during the school holi-
days.  
There is a list in the school 
office of suburbs/streets, 
please record on the 
sheet what streets you 
are doing to avoid double 
ups. 
There are also poster size 
signs if you would like to 
put them up at your work 
or business. 

 

VOLUNTEERS 
We still need volunteers to help out on the day of 
the Fair. If you can volunteer, please email:          
terarapccommittee@gmail.com 

TEA TOWELS 
To celebrate our school’s 140 years, Tea Towels will be 
available for purchase at the Country Fair. The Tea Tow-
els will have a self-portrait of the children and teachers 
created by children. If you would like to pre-order a tea 
towel, payment is NOT required until the Country Fair  
PLEASE COMPLETE PRE-ORDER FORM BELOW: 
…………………………………………………………………..…………………………………. 

P & C 140 Years Celebration Tea Towel 

Student Name: ……………………………………………. Class: ……. 

Number of Tea Towels: ………………………………………………... 


